SAINT JUDE SCHOOL INTERMEDIATE CHOIR PARENT CONSENT FORM

October 17, 2018

Dear Parents/Guardians,

This year at St. Jude's, we will once again have an Intermediate Choir (Grades 4-7). I, Miss Scheerer, as your child's music teacher, will be the choir director. Richelle Akol (children's choir director from the parish), will also be collaborating with us as our piano accompanist. This note has gone home with every intermediate student. It is not mandatory that your child participates, but I highly encourage participation! If your child chooses to participate, they will be required to attend afternoon rehearsals on Mondays from 3:15 pm until 4:15 pm. If there is a problem with a scheduling conflict (i.e. basketball practice, piano lessons, etc), please contact me at the email provided below and we can discuss it in further detail. In addition, it is possible that throughout the year they may be away from school for concerts and festivals. You will have ample notice, if this is to happen.

It is my expectation that all students who choose to participate in Intermediate Choir, will give their best effort during our rehearsals and practice their music at home.

Please return the **bottom** of this form on at the first rehearsal on **Monday**, **October 22** to Miss Scheerer.

Rehearsals will take place in the church.

Printed Name of Parent/Guardian

Please have your child meet me in the music room by 3:10 on Monday, October 22. We will walk to the church together.

Most sincerely,
Miss Scheerer and Mrs. Akol

kscheerer@stjude.ca

I give ______ in Grade _____ permission to participate in intermediate choir at St Jude School.

Signature of Parent/Guardian

Date